
University of Kentucky Senate Admissions and Academic Standards Committee 
 
 
 
From:  Senate Admissions and Academic Standards Committee (Joe Sottile (Chair), Todd 

Cheever,  Christopher Feddock, Lee Ann Jung, Alan Nadel, Glenn Telling, Don Witt, ex 
officio, Kumble Subbaswamy, ex officio) 

 
To:  Sheila Brothers, Office of the Senate Council  
 
Date:  October 26, 2009 
 
 
The following proposal has been reviewed and approved by the University Senate Admissions 
and Academic Standards Committee.  There were no dissenting votes. 
 
Changes to College of Law Admissions Requirement 
 
Attached. 
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